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Osmington Bay Residential Arrangements  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very much looking forward to our residential visit to Osmington Bay next week. 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives at school on Wednesday, 5th March, by 6:30 am, as we will be 
departing promptly at 7:00 am. It is essential that we maintain a timely schedule to make the most 
of our trip. 
 
Upon our return on Friday 7th March, children will be collected from the hall. While we aim to arrive 
back by 7:00 pm, this may be subject to traffic conditions. We will keep you updated via 
MarvellousMe messages regarding our exact arrival time. 
 
Packing and Preparation: 
 

• Your child's luggage must be clearly labelled with their name and all clothing items should 
also be labelled. 

• Please ensure your child packs with you so they are aware of what they have brought. 
• If your child has any medical conditions or requires medication, kindly speak to Miss Jackson, 

our designated first aider, to ensure we are fully informed and prepared. 
 

Food and Drinks: 
 

• Your child will need a refillable water bottle for the journey. 
• Pack sensible snacks that adhere to our healthy eating policy. Nuts are not permitted. 
• Snacks for the journey should be packed in a small rucksack, which can then be used for 

activities during the trip. 
• Please provide a separate, clearly labelled bag of snacks for the journey home. This should 

be handed to staff on the morning of departure and not packed in suitcases. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in making this trip a memorable experience for the 
children. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Evanson, Mrs Dutton and Mrs Rogers 
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